
 
 
 
 

 

MARQUETTE BOARD OF LIGHT AND POWER 
REGULAR BOARD MEETING  

DECEMBER 26, 2017 

CANCELLED 
 
 

The Regular Marquette Board of Light and Power Meeting scheduled for 
Tuesday, December 26, 2017 has been cancelled due to lack of agenda items.  
Next Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, December 12, 2017 at 4:30 p.m.   
All meetings are in the Board Room at the MBLP’s Main Office, 2200 Wright St., 
Marquette, MI  49855. 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 

 
 
  


